
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create a warm, welcoming school where each child feels happy, safe, self-confident and valued; and strives, with the help of 

caring, committed staff, to fulfil his or her potential. 

Website: www.ballynureps.org                          Telephone: 028 9332 3113                           Email: info@ballynureps.ballynure.ni.sch.uk

Ballynure Primary School  

Summer Fair 
 

Thank you so much for the responses received so far for our Summer Fair helpers. We are still in 

need of another few bodies to help set up and look after the stalls. We are also still in need of a 

few recommendations for people/companies to provide a stall for the fair.  

 

The summer fair will run on Saturday 8th June from 11am to 2pm.  

 

If you have any availability to help, or any recommendations for stalls, please contact Mrs Millar or 

Mr Trussell at the school office ASAP. 

 

Thank you!  

Lost Property 

Our Lost Property pile is growing again! 

Items that remain unclaimed include: 

- Black Padded Jacket 

- Selection of woolly hats 

- Jelly Cat soft toy 

- Selection of school uniform and PE 

Kit items.  

Please can you ensure all items of 

clothing are named. 

Safeguarding 

The safety and wellbeing of our children is 
our top priority. If you ever have any 

concerns about your child, or other children, 
please inform Mr Trussell (Designated 

Teacher for Child Protection), Mrs Galashan 
(Deputy Designated Teacher for Child 

Protection), or your class teacher.  

P1 Admissions 

Today, we were delighted to inform 

parents of places for Primary One next 

year. We can’t wait to welcome all of 

our new pupils to Ballynure. If you have 

received a place, please ensure you 

accept this place through the EA 

website. Details should have been 

emailed from the EA directly.  

Water Bottles 

In the hope of being lucky with the 

weather at some stage, please ensure 

your child comes to school with a water 

bottle each day.  

We will be taking every opportunity to 

be outside and active over the course of 

the summer term.  

Thanks! 



 

 

 

Outdoor Learning 

A big focus for us in the Summer Term and beyond is the development of 

our outdoor learning and outdoor play. For us to be able to do this, we 

require an increase in resources, which we would like to source in an 

environmentally and economically friendly way. We are therefore first 

requesting any of the following items that our families may have, which 

can be recycled/reused for our outdoor learning: 
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If you have any of these items that you would like to donate to school, 

please get in touch, or send them in with your child.  

Many Thanks! 

• Car tyres  

• Tractor tyres  

• Pallets  

• Plastic sheets/ tarpaulins 

• Empty cable reels plastic or wooden 

• Old microwave  

• Old instruments  

• Perspex sheets 

• Plastic tubing / guttering 

• Milk crates 

• Coal/ grit storage bins 

• Watering cans 

• Water butts 

• Bungee cords 

• Plastic bins 

• Hooks 

• Planks of wood or decking 

• Tree stumps/slices 

• Buckets 

• Old saucepans, frying pans, ladles, spoons 

• stones 

• Old paint brushes/ rollers/ trays 

 

 


